
Reservoir  

Updates 
 

Rain Totals  for 2021 
-2022 = 49.38” 

 

Storage = 6,922 Acre 
Feet 

 

Reservoir currently  

100%  full 

 

 

Next Foresthill 

Meeting 

 

Wednesday,  

May 11th, 2022 

at  6:00 P.M. 

 

Check your Foresthill website 

for an agenda which will be 

posted 72 hours before the 

meeting 
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Winter fun fact-  

 

Water is everywhere, but only     

2.5% of it is consumable 

 

The California Division of Safety of Dams judge 

Sugar Pine Reservoir Safe 

 

 

On October 6th, 2021 an inspection of the 

Sugar Pine Dam and Reservoir was com-

pleted by the Division of Safety of Dams 

and staff.  The dam is inspected annually 

to ensure it is performing as it should, to 

ensure it is still safe and to inspect for any 

developing issues. The conclusion of 

Foresthill’s Sugar Pine Dam from the in-

spection is that  the dam, reservoir, and all 

appurtenances are judged safe for contin-

ued use.  

Your local, 
 not-for-profit utility 

district 

Lower portion of the spillway chute and stilling basin  



Sugar Pine Reservoir is Full! 
 
Foresthill Public Utility District’s staff has been monitoring the reservoir 
very closely, adjusting, and making improvements year-round.  On April 
18th, 2022, Sugar Pine Reservoir filled to capacity and started spilling!  
Foresthill will continue to provide full water service to all our customers. 
This is a great sight to see for the summer months ahead!  When spilling, 
the elevation of the reservoir is 3,618.10’ = 6,922 acre-feet of water. Sugar 
Pine Reservoir is ready for all the summer activities we enjoy. 
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Sugar Pine Reservoir pictured on April 20, 2022 — By Operations Supervisor 

 
After the Storm   

 
Our staff has been hard at work just like most of the 
Foresthill community to clean up the damage from 
the big December snowstorm. While this storm was 
great for our water supply it did come with some 

downfalls. The healthy-looking pine tree pictured 

below was approx. 100’ tall and had about a 42” 
diameter was blocking roadway access to the Sugar 
Pine Dam. The challenge staff faced was getting the 
tree removed without causing the root ball and 
stump to slide down into the road.  The clear out is 
complete.  
 

Accessed roadway with Foresthill’s newest team       
member Jeff  


